
 
 

 

 

To: Tax Software Developers 

Concerning: TY23 Form PTE Business Rules and Reject Codes 

 

We have uploaded an updated version of the PTE Business Rules and Reject Codes. We 

are updating the reject code PTE-K1-E4, and the business rules related to PTE-K1-E4 and 

PTE-K1-E8. Please see the updated version of the Business Rules and Reject Codes 

document. We expect this change to be completed and go into effect by Thursday 

February 15th, 2024. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Information Governance Unit 

dore-services@mt.gov 


